

Penshurst Primary School

Winthorpe Road, First Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 9EX Tel: 01482 648808 Email: ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com

Hessle High School & Sixth Form College

Tranby House, Heads Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 OJQ Tel: 01482 648604

Email: hhsoffice@hessleacademy.com Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk

Dear parent/carer

By popular demand we are once again supporting the Save the Children National Christmas Jumper day. The event will take place on Friday 17 December, the final day of term.

Students and staff are invited to wear a Christmas jumper or top for a contribution of £1.00 which will be donated to the "Save the Children Fund". The work of this charity compliments our focus on Global Challenge this half term, where we encourage students to develop an empathy for those both home and abroad, who are less fortunate than ourselves. Please click here to donate.

The item of clothing can be a jumper or a top, but we would ask that all students enter into the appropriate celebration of the festive spirit and ensure their top is appropriate for school. In addition, though we will not be insisting on blazers or shirts and ties that day, all other aspects of the Uniform Policy will still apply.

The staff and I look forward to sharing the final days of the term with our students which is focussed on festive celebrations whilst making a difference to others. We look forward to welcoming students back to school on Wednesday 5 January 2022.

Yours sincerely

Mr V Groak Headteacher

P.S. Early buses have been booked for the end of term school closure on Friday 17 December at 1.45pm.





















